
 

Schuylkill Haven Youth Softball Association Suggested 

Safety Equipment 

 

USA softball along with the Schuylkill Haven Youth Softball Association wants to keep girls 

safe while enjoying softball.  A helmet with face guard is mandatory when batting or running 

the bases.  All catchers will wear proper catchers gear when catching behind the plate.  The 

SYHSA will provide bats, helmets, and catching gear for all participants. 

The SHYSA would also like to let parents know additional safety equipment that is not 

mandatory but also available.   The league will not provide this equipment but you may 

purchase and use as you feel necessary. 

1. Fielders face mask 

2. Elbow guard 

3. Sliding pants 

4. Mouth piece 

5. Chest protector (non – catching) 

6. Batting gloves 

 

Each player may also use their own personal bats and helmets as long as they are USA 

Softball approved equipment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions about protective 
equipment email us at: 

havenyouthsoftball@gmail.com 
 


